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NBP Islamabad And Quetta Regions Go Completely On-line 

 
Karachi June 29, 2011: National Bank of Pakistan has recently converted its Islamabad 
and Quetta regions completely on-line. This is in line with Bank’s strategy to convert 
majority of its branches on-line by the end of this year for which work is going on at 
fast pace to achieve this objective.       
 
NBP has recently initiated a number of IT projects to make the bank one of the most 
technologically advanced financial institutions in the country. Currently the Bank is in 
the implementation phase of Core Banking System which is one of the largest IT 
projects and covers all the banking functions for maximum convenience of the 
customers.  
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Aamir Abbasi 
Head of Corporate Communication Division  
 
 
 


